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 Britain Get Talking  

Time to Talk has never been so important ….  

Where will be the first place you will visit after 
lockdown?  

WE MISS YOU ALL 

Any comments or questions please 
email. Thank you. 

Miss Pope  

sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

We have found school to be a very different place over the last 6 weeks with empty classrooms and quiet playgrounds. 
We are so looking forward to having you all back. School has been looking after a small group of children and the staff 
have been in school on a rota or on a reduced hours basis -  just to ensure that everyone is safe. Unfortunately, I don’t 

have any news on when or how we will be reopening but I am sure we will all be watching, in anticipation, the next 
announcement on Sunday. When a decision has been made I will keep you fully updated.  

Take care and stay safe.  

Thank you for the kind conversations and lovely gifts.  

They have really lifted the spirits of all the staff. 

Please don’t worry if you get a 
missed call from school. We are 

making keeping in touch phone calls 
to all families just to say hello and 
see if there is anything we can help 

you with.

Coming soon! 
Times Tables Rock Stars is a programme of daily times tables practice.


Each week concentrates on a different times table, with a recommended 
consolidation week for rehearsing the tables that have recently been 

practised every third week or so.


Login details have been sent to individual blogs on Purple Mash. If your 
child doesn’t have a blog then contact school from launch day on 

Thursday.  
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